
To Whom It May Concern, 

Please consider my humble request to fully support this important legislation. 

During the past year, I was honored to be present to support a small delegation in reclaiming the remains 
of their children from the Rosebud Reservation in South Dakota, home of the Sicangu, Lakota People. 

It was a very painful, yet beautiful experience, given the deep hurt, grace, and strength of the Lakota 
elders.  

It is so important to retrieve the remains, to finally free these precious ones to return home, and to begin 
to help heal the wounds. 

I implore you to work to do everything in your power to support H.R. 5444/S.2907 to continue to unearth 
the truth, and continue to work to making things right. 

Thank you for caring. 

Sincerely, 

Roberto Schiraldi  
 


